
 Today, according to the weekly schedule of the Day of Science, the Ecology 

Laboratory hosted the Open House event. Students of the 2nd and 3rd courses of 

chemistry took part and got acquainted with the methods and installations for the 

analysis of water, soil and air. The event was held by 4th year students 

"Chemistry" and "Analysis and Analysis of Chemistry". Active riding for many! 

The students got a very good impression of the event. 

    

  

  

 


